
 

 

 

           Apache Junction Police Department 
        Interdepartmental Memo 

      
 
  

DATE: 7/30/2020 

 

TO: Ms. Jillian Bright, Deputy City Clerk          

City Clerk’s Office 

 

FROM: Lieutenant T. Parker 

 

SUBJECT: Circle K Store #1556, Premise Liquor Inspection 

 

 
Ms. Bright, 

 

At your request I conducted a liquor and business inspection of the Circle K Store #1556, a local 

convenient store, at 2360 W. Broadway Avenue.  The inspection/review occurred on 7/30/2020.   

 

The main entrance is located on the south side of the building towards the roadway of West 

Broadway Avenue.    At the time of my inspection the business was open. As I conducted the 

inspection I noticed the floor plan that was submitted with the application packet matched current 

floor layout.  The product placement of liquor and beer will be within the designated areas listed 

within the store diagram submitted.   

 

My inspection indicates the following: 

 

 The nearest religious worship facilities are: 

 Apache Junction Church of Christ at 609 S. Grand Drive and, 

 Apache Junction Calvary Chapel at 2229 W. Broadway Avenue; 

 All religious facilities however are outside the three hundred feet restriction in accordance 

with A.R.S. 4-207.  

 The nearest school is Imaginary Prep Academy at 1843 W. 16th Avenue in Apache 

Junction.  

 There are no known permitted childcare facilities nearby. 

 Kim Kwiatkowski the applicant, has no significant contact with the Apache Junction 

Police Department. 

 

Therefore, with our findings and observations this police department does not object in approving 

the liquor license for this establishment as long as all other laws and requirements have been met 

to the City of Apache Junction, County of Pinal, and State of Arizona. 
 

 


